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Friday 20 th  July  2018  

Summer Term Issue 13 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

As expected, the summer term has flown by and 

weõve reached the final week.  Weõve had a great 

term with trips, Y5 camp, the Y6 London trip and 

Y4 at Eden.  Weõve enjoyed the Y6 performance, 

our sports and healthy living week, sports day and 

lots of sunny, summer weather! Last Friday our 

summer fair was a huge success wit h £990.05 

raised  (plus £60 for Cornwall Air Ambulance)  ð an 

amazing amount!  In addition, the disco this week 

raised £ 193.12.  We would like to thank you all for 

your donations for the fair and of course, 

attending and supporting our events.  

Today we say ôfarewellõ to our fantastic Y6 

children.  We wish them well as they journey on to 

secondary school.  For the rest of our children, we 

hope you have a very happy and healthy holiday 

and look forward to seeing you on Thursday 6 th  

September in your new classe s! 
 

 
Well done to everyone who received a Lannergram 

this week:  

Y1: Madison M, Grace W, Isabella A  

Y2:  Joel D, Mason M, Max R  

Y3:  Daisy B, Lucian E, Holly S  
Y4: Holly E, Hartley S  

Y5:  Wade C, Neala S, Harvey W  

Y6: Liam C, Reuben D, Kaitlyn S  
 

 

 

Reward Raffle  

 
Reward Raffle tickets are awarded for good behaviour 

and drawn in assembly on Fridays.   

This weekõs lucky winners were: 

Erin U, Jacob H, Tom, Wade, Daisy B, Hector  

 

Attendance Cup  
The attendance cup was awarded to Year 6 

this week for their attendance.   
 
 
 

 
 

Attendance this week:  

Group 
% 

Attend 

Year 1 93.8 

Year 2 81.3 

Year 3 74.8 

Year 4 94.0 

Year 5 91.4 

Year 6 97.2 

Totals 88.4 

 

Lanner Lions  

This termõs Lanner Lions are: 

Yr 1:  Greta J, Sylvie J  

Yr2:  Evie M, Charlie S  

Y3:  Ruby B, Poppy B 

Yr4:   Megan C, Freddie K 

Yr5:   Kaci I, Isla S  

Yr6:   Leland C, Lottie C  

 

Yr6 Leaver s Assembly  

A sad day; saying goodbye to our Year 6 

children.  But, they have a new adventure to 

look forward to in September.  Good luck!!  

Most importantly, enjoy yourselves.  

 
 

 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://clipartfreecollection.com/files/2/44965_gymnastics-clip-art.html&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjbou_unZ3MAhUJ0hoKHdxoAvkQwW4ILzAN&usg=AFQjCNEC5tszGZFM7OVOCpi7mY0bwbXRPQ
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Summer Fayre  

A great day, especially with the weather.  In 

additional to FOLS raising money for our 

school, £60 was raised for the Cornwall Air 

Ambulance ð thanks to Miss Dower who 

provided this beautiful pony for the children 

to ride  (donations to the Air Ambulance) .  The 

children  loved her  and the pony behaved 

beautifully .  Thank you to Miss Leah and the 

FOLS team for putting on such a wonderful 

afternoon!  

 
 

 

 
 

 

Autumn Term Menu  

The menu will be updated over the summer 

holidays.  You will b e able to book school 

dinners  online from 20 th  August.  

 

 

BLAST  

The BLAST system will be updated over the 

summer holidays. You will be able to book 

the breakfast and after school clubs from 

20 th  August.   

 

Football Tournament  

Yr 5 and Yr 6 recently took part in a school 

football tournament at Pool School.  

 
 

 
 

Redruth School ð Transport Issues  

This applies to the current Year 6 pupils.  

We have been informed that there will not 

be a school bus available to parents that do 

not qualify for a free bus pass.  In the past, 

parents were able to pay for their child and 

still use the service, but this has now 

changed.  It has been suggested that you 



Notice: Lanner School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter. 
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these ser vices.  

 

contact Mr Williams of Williams Buses in 

Camborne ð if the company have enough 

interest, they may be able to supply another 

bus.   Please attend the Lanner Parish Council 

meeting on Thursday 26 th  to express your 

concerns. 

 

Cornwall Council -  Parent Survey  
As a local authority we try to understand the 

demands families may have for early education and 

childcare places. This helps us work with private, 

voluntary, independent and maintained providers 

to try to ensure that there are enough places for 

the children who need them and that these are in 

locations and available at times to suit families in 

Cornwall.  If you could please take a few minutes 

to complete as much as you can of the anonymous 

form below it would help inform us of your 

experiences. We a re really grateful for your time 

in helping us. Thank you.   

https://www.netigate.se/a/s.aspx?s=618268X

134558748X39087  

 

 

Plymouth Argyle Summer Activities  

More information can be found ð  

Argylecommunitytrust.co.uk  

 
 

Mrs Luke 

Today we said farewell t o Mrs Angela Luke as  

lunchtime supervisor .  Angela has been 

working in this school for 32 years !  Thank you 

for all your help  over the years!   Angela will 

not be disappearing completely, she will 

continue as our Caretaker.   
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